From: Martin Jenkin [martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com]
Sent: 02 January 2014 16:51 To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: Simon Cordell

Lorraine, as per telephone conversation today please find a screen print from the insurance company KGM confirming that vehicle reg
CX52 JRZ should be showing on the database.

I have today contacted the MIB and spoken to a young lady named Sam who has confirmed the vehicle in question IS showing as
insured with KGM Insurance, there seems to be an issue with the ASK mid database but Sam has assured me that the Police National
Computer accesses the MID direct and this should not cause a problem.

If the police contacted the MIB regarding the vehicle they will confirm that the vehicle is insured under policy number MT3574694

Regards

Martin Jenkin DDI 01843 598744
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